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NATIVITY 
 

You are warmly invited to our Nativity which is at Weybourne Church 

on Thursday, 12th December, 6pm. Further information to follow. 

 

 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you to everyone who donated.  We had great fun raising money 

for children in need.  We will let you know how much we have raised 

next week.  

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH / CHRISTMAS JUMPER 

DAY 

On Friday 6th December children can come to school in their 

Christmas jumper and enjoy a Christmas lunch.  We would really like 

all children to take part.  Letters will be sent home next week, please 

return by Friday 29th November.   

  

FIREWORKS 

Thank you to all who attend the Fireworks at Hindringham. We have 

raised enough funds for all the children to attend this year’s 

pantomime.  Letters have been sent home, permission slips to be 

received by Friday 22nd November.   

 

KEY DATES 

19th November Individual Photos 

Christmas Lunch/Jumper Day 6th 

December 

Nativity 12th December  

Pantomime 17th December  

Half Term 20th December – 6th 

January 2024 
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FRIENDS OF KELLING 

Secret Santa will be on Friday 6th December - gifts and reply slips to be received by Monday 25th November 

please. 

 

MAPLE CLASS  
 

Maple Class have had a very busy start to the second part of the Autumn term. We have 

been learning about all things historical… From Bonfire Night to dinosaurs and famous 

paleontologists. There are signs of Christmas starting to pop up everywhere you look, especially with our 

Nativity practice in full swing! We have been making the most of our outdoor space, and new equipment, 

where children have been creating cafes, science experiments, and magical castles. To finish off a busy week, 

this week we have had Children in Need day, where Maple and Ash class joined together to decorate Pudsey 

treats for a bake sale, create their own Pudsey stories, and finally complete their own creative renditions of 

Pudsey Bear! 

                                   

                    

WILLOW CLASS  

In Willow Class we have continued to focus on our learning theme 'Mayan and South 

America'. In Geography the children have been learning about the human and physical 

features of South America. We also started studying the rainforest, specifically focusing on 

the different layers of the rainforest.  

We have started learning German and the children have all been very enthusiastic and working hard on their 

pronunciation of numbers as well as learning phrases to have a simple conversation in German. 

In Design and Technology we made a Mayan chocolate cake with cinnamon and chili. Most of the class 

thoroughly enjoyed it and said they would make it again! 

   

 

 



     

 

ASH CLASS 
 

The Year 6 pupils went on their annual residential trip to Norfolk Lakes near Lyng.   There 

was much excitement in the group, including Miss Frier, who was taking them last 

Wednesday.  Before they went to the venue, all the Year 6 pupils from the Federation met up at Foxley Woods 

for lunch and a walk.  

During their stay the group took part in lots of exciting activities including paddle boarding, axe throwing, 

archery, rock climbing, bouldering, fencing, a lake walk and the obstacle course.  They arrived back very tired 

but they all had a great time.  I visited on Thursday evening and you could see how much they were 

participating and enjoying each of the activities. 

As a school the major plus was the praise the group received from all the instructors, caterers and site staff 

saying how well behaved, polite, inclusive and all of them had a have a go attitude.  The school staff also said 

how great they were and a pleasure to take. 

Well done. 

 

     

          

 


